ACS meets with British Virgin Islands

ACS Secretary General, H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge, held a productive meeting at COP 28 with Dr. Natalio
Wheatley, Premier of the British Virgin Islands. Discussions focused on advancing regional climate
strategies and strengthening collaborative efforts for a sustainable future.



